
�Roseburg 

July 16, 2024 

Oregon Water Resources Department 
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A 
Salem, OR 97301-1266 
Certified Mail Receipt No.: 7014 2870 0001 4639 2172 

Re: Limited Water Use License Application 
Roseburg Forest Products - Dillard & Riddle Facilities 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

www.roseburg.com 

PO Box288 

Dillard, Oregon 97432 

Tel: 1-800.245.1115 

Please see the enclosed Application for a Limited Water Use License requesting 
authorization for the Roseburg Forest Products - Dillard and Riddle facilities to use 
water as outlined in the enclosed Contract for Purchase of Industrial-Commercial or 
Multiple Purpose Water from Galesville Water Project beginning on May 29, 2023 and 
ending on December 31, 2024. 

The application includes the following documents: 
• Water Availability Statement provide via email by the Douglas Co. Watermaster
• Land Use Information Forms signed off by Douglas County Planning for each

location (one for Dillard and one for Riddle)
• Limited License Application fee payment - $310 ($280 base fee+ $30 for 2nd 

diversion)
• A copy of the previous recorded Limited License for 2023, and
• A copy of the Contract for Purchase of Industrial-Commercial or Multiple

Purpose Water from Galesville Project.

If you have questions or require additional information to record the 2024 License, 
please contact me at (541) 679-2695 or nathanw@rfpco.com . 

Sincerely, 

1/t:.C'/J/L 
Nathan C. Webb 
Sr, Environmental Engineer 

Enclosures 

Received 

JUL 2 2 2024 

OWRO 

MAKING LIVES BETTER FROM THE GROUND UP.'" 
















































